Minutes - Board of Town Trustees



Mr. Patrick Jaeger acting as Chairperson and Geoffrey Carreiro acting as Clerk. The following official business was transacted:

Supervisor J. Patrick Jaeger called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Stephanie Dawkins, the City of Geneva's Administrator led the Pledge to the Flag.

Trustees audited the bills presented for payment.

Clerk Carreiro called the roll.

Minutes of the August 17th, 2023, Board of Trustees Meeting were presented for approval.

Motion by Trustee Kovacs / second by Trustee Brazill approve the Minutes as presented. Motion carried unanimously.

CORRESPONDENCE: Clarke Mosquito update

PUBLIC COMMENT:

TOWNSHIP BUSINESS:

City of Geneva Presentation – Stephanie Dawkins Administrator for the City of Geneva came in and asked for an Extension for TIF District to end of year 2025. Stephanie discusses the purpose of the TIF district and status of projected end dates. After discussion Trustee Robert Kovacs moved for the Township to write a letter of Support for the city of Geneva to extend the TIF District 2 until 2025. Second by Trustee Brazill. Motion carried unanimously.

REPORT:

Senior Center Director Sheri McMurray had another great month at the Center. Labor Days Guys trip to the Cougars game was a blast. Everyone loved having the Suite on the hot day and enjoyed being able to go in and out. The Ice Cream Social at the Center was a hit. About 75 served with a make your own toppings table. In December a trip is planned to Drury Lane to go and see "Cinderella" with lunch served prior.

BILLS PRESENTED FOR PAYMENT:

TOWN FUND	56,133.00
SPECIAL AMBUILANCE FUND	1,296.50
GENERAL ASSISTANCE FUND	165.95
ROAD & BRIDGE FUNDS	13,056.04